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Youth Party Activities - September 2020

The National Working Committee met via teleconference on 6th September,
2020 to discuss the following:

INEC Deregistration update
Elections
Finance

The National Executive Committee met for its quarterly meetings via

teleconference on 23rd of September, 2020 to discuss the following:

a. INEC Deregistration update
b. Elections
c. Approval of Guideline and appointment of Screening Committee and

Electoral Panel
d. Finance

Candidates screening for Lagos and Zamfara State Local Government

Elections was held on 7th September, 2020.

Interested in shaping Nigeria's future? Join the Youth Party!

Abia State Executive Committee met on 26th September 2020, to discuss the
coming Local Government Elections in Abia State.

September Financials



Donate to the Youth Party today and make a positive change in
Nigeria

One more thing...

We need allies on the journey to shape the future. Please send the newsletter
to anyone else who is interested in shaping the future of Nigeria and click the
buttons below to join the movement or make donations to the Youth Party.

Thanks for your unending support. Let's shape the future! 
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